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Coliege of Sciences and Arts

Department of Physics

FAX:

August 20, 1993

Mr. Jamee M. Taylor

Executive Director, Operation.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D.C, 20555-000

Dear Mr. Taylor:

The University holds three NRC licenses; #21-00278-02, #21-00278-03 and
#5NM-256. In response to your annual fee order, the following action effective
August 19, 1993 was taken:

License 21-00278-03 and License SNM 256 are POL, and we will file by
November 17, 1993 a request that License 21-00278-02 be granted a fee
exemption.

The effect of the annual fee order will be to greatly reduce nuclear training
and nuclear research opportunities for students,

Sincerely,

Donald A, Daavettila
Associate Professor of Physics and
Radiation Safety Officer

DAD/plb

¢¢: NRC License Fee and Debt Collection Branch
Office of the Controller
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20550-0001

Wm, Blumhardt, Director
MTU Facilities Management
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